
You are invited! 

 

 
Recreating Community in Santa Rosa 

A socially distanced event 

Saturday, June 5. 10am-noon-ish 
 

 We’re gathering to connect and reconnect, as we emerge from social isolation. 
• Share your experiences of  re-entering in-person activities in our city, districts, & 

neighborhoods 
• Find out how you can join others to shape the future of Santa Rosa 
• Hear what’s happening in Santa Rosa’s 4th district and meet Council Member Victoria 

Fleming 
 

Join us!  It’s free and all are welcome! 
 
 Santa Rosa Together will kick off our first in a series of in-person gatherings, starting in     
District 4 with City Council Member Victoria Fleming as co-host.  Join us in a hopeful,  
beginning-of-the-end of the pandemic, for a series of neighborhood-strengthening, 
neighborhood-building events. Future gatherings will be held in all of our City Council 
districts. 

 
 This is a socially distanced, in-person experience.  Bring your mask* and feel comfortable in  
the neighbor-friendly crowd.   
 
 Registration is required as seats are limited.  A virtual link will be established if we 
reach our in-person capacity. 
 
 Register for this free SRT Neighborhood Meeting: Saturday, June 5,  
at this link: https://recreatingcommunity.eventbrite.com   
 

 
*Masks continue to be a requirement in CA until June 15th in crowded gatherings and for unvaccinated 
people.  We ask that you bring a mask in case social distancing cannot be maintained throughout the event. 


